
26th October 2018 

Well, we have come to the end of a very long, but enjoyable term and what a busy term it has 

been! 

I would like to say a big ‘thank you’ to everybody who came to the homework share on 

Monday.  Your support is very much appreciated and is a wonderful opportunity to show the 

children how much their hard work is valued.  It also supports important life skills, by 

developing their communication and presentation skills.  The children have been inspired by 

all of the different approaches to the same homework and have even been motivated for 

future homework…discussing what they could do next!  

This week in English children enjoyed becoming Sunny the meerkat!  They practised hot-

seating, where they put themselves into Sunny’s shoes and thought about how he might have 

been feeling throughout the story of Meerkat Mail.  The children then used their 

experiences as inspiration to develop ideas about their own characters. 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, the children have been understanding how to use their existing mathematical skills 

and knowledge to answer mental maths addition and subtraction questions.   

A big well done to our first Crystal class ‘Super-sonic’ award winner – Maria McLelland.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and I wish you all a wonderful, happy and safe half-

term.     


